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This term the children across the Infant school have had various opportunities to increase their levels of 
physical activity and improve their skills in physical education. Some of these opportunities were: 

● Extra-Curricular P.E. Club; Kwik Cricket and Fencing.
● Sports Day; Reception and Key Stage One.
● In-School Cross Country Event
● HTAFC coaches working across EYFS and Key Stage One working on CPD and class 

development.



Extra-Curricular Sport Club

This term the children across Key Stage 
1 have had the opportunity to take part 
in a new sports club, Kwik Cricket and 
Fencing.

Each week, the children have had a 
great time learning new skills and rules, 
developing their sporting experience and 
skills.

These sessions also encourage the 
children to stay fit and healthy by taking 
part in sport and exercise, whilst having 
fun at the same time.

The children are looking forward to 
some new sports clubs in the Autumn 
Term



Sports Day 2023

The children in KS1and reception 
enjoyed their sports day on the Junior 
field and the infant running track taking 
part in lots of different activities.

These included; egg and spoon, sack 
race, obstacle course, football skills, 
races and a long run.

The children also had help from the 
Year 6 sports crew who supported 
them with the activities and showed 
them how to do it.

We also had help from HTAFC coach, 
who helped organise the children and 
make sure they had lots of fun.





In-School Cross-Country Event 2023

Children from across the key stage 
were able to take part in a 
cross-country event held in our school 
grounds, each year group had a time 
slot to run and had to challenge 
themselves to run against their peers. 
All the children showed great 
determination and passion to complete 
the course.
The children were also lucky enough to 
have help and support from the Year 6 
Sports Crew.



HTAFC CPD sessions across Reception and Key Stage One

This term the coaches from Harrogate Town have 
been working alongside a teachers and children in 
both EYFS and Key Stage One to help them 
develop their own P.E. teaching skills. 

Each teacher had individual plans and aims put in 
place and they have worked on these throughout 
the Spring term. 

The children have loved having Harrogate Town in 
and working with them and their class teacher each 
week developing their skills in P.E. as well as 
values such as teamwork and passion.



Coming up in the Autumn Term 2023
● Extra-Curricular Clubs

● Visits from children in the Junior School leading 
activities on the playground

● New activities with North Yorkshire Sport
● HTAFC interventions and activities

Plus much much more!


